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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuc' ear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Amendment No. 55 to the Final Safety
Analysis Report (FSAR)
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached is Amendment No. 55 to the LaSalle County Station
Unit 1 and 2 Final Safety Analysis Report. This amenoment transmits
informational and editorial changes to the FSAR test and voluntary
changes of a similar naturs to NRC questions for which responses had
been previously~ docketed. This information satisfies in part
commitments made by Commonwealth Edison between February 2, 1981 and
February 13, 1981. Additional information documented in that period
will be formally docketed in the next amendment to the FSAR in the
first week of April, 1981. This next amendment is currently
undergoing final utility review prior to publication.

Three (3) signed originals and fifty-seven (57) copies of
this amendment are submitted for your review and approval.

Very truly your ,

.

L. O. DelGeorge
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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